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Mr. Wheland clarified who will have the contact number for concems. Mr. Kervandjian state that: 2 residents
and the Township will have the contact information for Stickler Construction.

Mr. Hite commented about the concerns with the property. When the property was first cleared they had significant
water runoff. The University used it for overflow parking for the last football game of the season. He stated that
Penn State has not been cooperative with the residents regarding the site that is why he is turning to the 1 ip to
stop the issues about the property.

Mr. Homan questioned the September 30, 2016 date included on the application. Mr. Kervandjian stated that is the
date the project will be completed and the site will be cleaned up.

Mr. McMaster asked if a time limit can be placed on the conditional use and would the Township have to grant all
conditional uses in the future.

Ms. Tranguch stated a time limit can be placed on the conditional use and future conditional use requests would be
up to the Board of Supervisors.

Ms. Stemn again requested that if the conditional use is approved she would like it to include the 100 foot buffer and
adjust the hours to 8 am to 8 pm. Mr. Kervandjian stated that he would like to see the buffer kept at 80 feet due to
the loss of space for the additional 20 feet.

Mr. Killian asked about weekend use. Mr. Kervandjian stated at this time he is not sure what deliveries will be like on
the weekends.

Mr. McMaster asked if they will be sharing the same gate with Penn State. Mr. Kervandjian stated they w be
sharing the gate and his business will do the best they can to ensure the gate is locked when the site is not in use.

Ms. Stern asked if they plan to install temporary lighting. Mr. Kervandjian stated that no lights will be installed on the
property; the only lights used will be those from a vehicle.

Mr. Whele~+ made a motion to RECOMMEND APPROVAL to the Board of Supervisors for a temporary conc )nal
use permit tor property located at 120 North Buckhout Street subject to the conditions listed on the application dated
December 23, 2014. Ms. Strickland seconded the motion. The motion passed **~=nimously.

VIl. TURNBERRY PHASING PLAN UPDATE
Ms. Tranguch stated the ELA Group has submitted a new Phasing Plan on behalf of the Circleville Road partners for
the Tumberry development. The plan is the same plan from last year, except all phases not yet completed have been
pushed back one year.

Mr. McMaster asked if this is an additional year from the original plan submitted or from last year. Ms. T guch
responded one year later than last year.

Ms. Tranguch stated that in 2015 there will be one submission for 39 dwelling units and one submission for 53
dwelling units.

Mr. Todd Smith, ELA Group, went over the phasing building currently under construction and the future pha g build
out.

Mr.  nan made a mo*~- *y P=""MH™'™ APPROVAL of the phasing plan
Mr. Killian seconded the m~*~n. 1 he motion passed una~i~~sly.
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